
 

Dear DBES Students and Parents, 

      This letter is with a heavy heart. I am transferring to 

another school soon. My experience at Dynamic 

Deerfield Beach Elementary School has been nothing but 

positive and exciting. I am so thankful and blessed for the 

wonderful opportunity you provided me to serve as your 

Assistant Principal for the last three years. I learned a 

great deal from all of you and I hope you were able to 

learn from me. I will dearly miss working at Deerfield 

Beach Elementary School with all our wonderful little 

superheroes. My reason for leaving is an advancement 

opportunity I cannot deny. I recognize I would not have 

the opportunity without the experience I was able to gain 

by working with all of you.  

      Please continue being great and please continue to 

portray all our expectations: Be Kind, Be Respectful, and 

Be Cooperative. I hope one day we can meet again. 

Love, 

Dr. Latonya L. Cooper, Ed.D 

 


